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10th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
If your child is unwell 
If you have any concerns about your child or anyone in your family setting possibly having Covid-19 
symptoms (any one or more of the following: temperature of 37.8 or above, a new persistent cough 
or loss of taste or smell) your child/children must NOT attend school. You must arrange for your 
family to be tested for Covid-19 straight away and notify us about the test outcomes. If the test is 
positive, you will need to self-isolate for 14 days. Public Health England will be informed and they 
will advise us on the next steps and who will also need to self-isolate within the school. 
 

If you child becomes unwell at school 
During the day, if your child displays signs of Covid-19, you will be called by the school office and 
you will be expected to collect your child as soon as possible, along with siblings in school. Please 
ensure that you have plans in place in advance for this eventuality. You must immediately arrange 
for your family to be tested for Covid-19 and notify us as soon as possible, about the test outcomes.  
You will need to self-isolate for 14 days if the test is positive.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Bardetti 
Headteacher 
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